
 
 
Ref. No. 027/2017 
 
 27 January 2017 
 
 
Subject: Announcement on China-AUN Scholarship 2017/2018 
 
Dear Vice-Presidents, Directors and Heads of International Relations Office of AUN Member Universities, 
 
We are pleased to announce the call for application of the China-AUN Scholarship 2017/2018.  For 
academic year 2017/2018, there are 30 full scholarships for ASEAN countries’ citizens to pursue their 
further study in China. 
 
For information please find attached: 

1. China-AUN Scholarship 2017 guideline 
2. Instructions of CSC Online Application System 
3. Foreigner Physical Examination Form 

 
Eligible applicants should submit two set of documents to AUN Secretariat by 7 April 2017. 

 
We highly appreciate your cooperation in disseminating this information to students.  For further 
correspondences, please feel free to contact Ms. Pasita Marukee at aun.pasita@gmail.com or tel. +66 2 
2153640 ext. 102. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Assoc. Prof. Nantana Gajaseni, Ph.D. 
Executive Director 
ASEAN University Network 
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